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Dear Colleagues,
 
I have been employed as a fisheries scientist in Oregon for the last 30 years and
I support a strong cap and investment  policy for our natural resources.  I
support LC 19 with improvements for climate considerations.  I totally support
strong climate legislation for Oregon's future.
 
I ask that you do  the same for the healthy future of our state and it’s
residents.
 
Dr. Richard D. Brodeur
830 NE Sturdevant Rd.
Toledo, OR 97391
 




